
CALIENTE HOG #2013 

Calientegram –  19July2020

CALIENTE HOG RIDE CALENDAR:

25July (Saturday) - Tony Williams, LRC and David Linsey (SRC) 
KSU 0900  This trip is to the Llano Loop.  Waypoint 
Fredericksburg, gas in Llano, lunch at Cooper’s BBQ (takeout, eat at 
shaded picnic tables).  Waypoint Bryan, Waypoint Fredericksburg, 
return to Caliente.

25July (Saturday) - Pete Irizarry, one of our new RC would like 
to do a drive by for his son's birthday.  KSU 5:00 p.m.  Meet at the 
dealership at 4:40.  Pete will lead the ride.  

9August (Sunday) – info pending

22August (Saturday) – info pending

EVENTS:
 
1August – Chapter Social 10:30 am – Caliente Dealership

-         Road Captain Meeting – 9:00 am – Caliente Training 
Room
-         New Member Orientation - 9:30 am - Caliente 
Training Room
-         LOH Meeting – 9:30 am outside in meeting area
-         Fundraiser – Caliente Dealership - 11:00 am – 3:00 
pm.  If we are able to hold this event, we will need lots of 
volunteers to help.

 



ODDS AND ENDS:
 
At our last meeting, I mentioned that we will be taking orders for 
Name Tags.  I need a minimum of 12 and the cost is $10 each.  You 
can put your real name and road name, first name only, first and 
last, whatever you choose.  Just send me a note 
at secretary@calientehog.com  Please include the following:  Name 
(your real one), Phone #, and name on your name tag.    Thanks Diane
 
We in this H.O.G. Chapter have been blessed by having some really 
incredible folks who have stepped up to the plate to perform 
functions and tasks that keep our Chapter running smoothly.  One of 
these major muscle movements is in the position of Webmaster.  
Dale Figart is a Charter Member of this Chapter who has 
performed this function for years now.  He was also an avid rider 
and was an extremely competent Road Captain that all riders 
trusted and felt secure with his friendship and leadership. 

Our website always ran smoothly and we routinely got kudos on how 
it looked and performed.  In the age of digits, having an efficient 
means to store and share information is key and Dale made this 
happen. 

So where am I going with this?  Well, as life moves on, so do 
priorities and Dale is going to move into other directions as he and 
his family chart their next adventure.  Caliente H.O.G. will need 
someone who has at least some website experience and who is 
willing to perform this key function for the Chapter.  Being the 
professional that he is, Dale will not leave us hanging with one of 
those "I'm gone, here you go" type of deals.  Dale will sit down and 
make his replacement(s) fully comfortable with all of the nooks and 
crannies of how our website works.  I need a volunteer or two who 
would like a challenge and is willing to put forth a good faith effort 
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to perform and grow in this key position, hopefully for a number of 
years to come.  

We have a lot of extremely awesome and competent folks coming 
from all walks of life within this Chapter and I am looking at one of 
you to step up to the plate to support this effort.  What is key 
about running a website is sustainment by performing select 
maintenance and installation of updates as they are issued.  No one 
is reinventing the wheel here and in this case, change is not 
necessarily a good thing as our website is solid.  I am not looking for 
someone with a PhD in Kumphewtor science but someone with 
hopefully some experience in running and sustaining a website and 
would be willing to take this on.   

I would ask that folks contact me as I would not mind even having 
two or three folks who are willing to collaboratively work together 
as a team.  Strength in numbers is a good thing.  

Dale, on behalf of the Chapter, thank you for all your hard work and 
dedication to this Chapter.  Your friendship and presence has 
always been appreciated.  Best wishes and great success as you 
move on with other challenges and endeavors.

For those who want a challenge and would like to become our 
Webmaster, please contact me at Director@calientehog.com .    
Regards,  F2, Frank Knapp, Director, CCSA

 
--  

Diane "Strapless" Pittman 
Secretary 
Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 
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